The City of Hubbard recently purchased a new software system for Utility Billing, Court and General
Ledger. This will mean a variety of changes for all who participate online for payments on utility and
court.

At City of Hubbard, we’re always looking for ways to improve our operation to help serve you more
efficiently. For any questions, please feel free to contact us at 254-576-2576.

Tutorials for the new online payment portal will be listed on our website at City of Hubbard, as well as at
the front desk at City Hall.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition



